
Sample Support Letter 

XX January 2024 

 

Canadian Women’s Foundation 

1920 Yonge St, Suite 302 

Toronto, ON 

M4S 3E2 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

Please accept this letter as support for BGC Central Vancouver Island (formerly Boys and Girls 

Clubs of Central Vancouver Island) in their application to Canadian Women’s Foundation 

Community Needs Grants 2024. 

BGC Central Vancouver Island are currently funded via the City of Nanaimo under our Youth 

Resilience Strategy to promote youth resiliency in addition to other partnership opportunities 

with us.  They are a well-respected Charity for the work they do here in Nanaimo for children, 

youth and families and we are always happy to partner with them. 

We are seeing in increasing challenge here in Nanaimo with youth being exploited and we 

would support BGC Central Vancouver Island offering a program aimed at supporting these 

youth. 


